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On the disbursement under the final tranche of financial assistance to the Hellenic Republic  

 
The Board of Directors met in Brussels to consider the disbursement of the final tranche under of financial 
assistance to Greece amounting to €15 billion for debt servicing needs and the build-up of a cash buffer. 
The Board of Directors in principle endorsed the disbursement of the final tranche subject to completion 
of national procedures. Once the outstanding national procedure is concluded, the disbursement will be 
executed well before the end of the ESM programme. 
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